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Hello Parents/Guardians, 

During the school’s distance learning, Think Together continues to be available to provide homework support                             
for students. We offer fun engaging activities for students who do not need homework support. Our program                                 
provides students with a safe place to interact with one another and have fun.  

Our goal is to add 80 students to our afterschool virtual sessions. Our program is offered twice a week for only 1                                           
hour of homework support and the student must be present during both sessions. The first session begins at                                   
2-3PM and the second session begins at 3:35PM-4:35PM. Students will have an opportunity to get organized,                               
and interact with other students.  

In addition, the first 40 students signed up for the distance learning program will also be the first students                                     
accepted when we transition to face-to-face in school learning. If you are not part of the first 40 students                                     
enrolled, you can still participate in the online sessions but will be placed on the waitlist when in person school                                       
Think Together resumes. If we can safely add more students to an in person after school setting, we will, but at                                         
this time student and staff safety is our priority. We want to ensure that we practice safe social distancing and                                       
State guidelines. We are working closely with schools and our district partners to ensure we support our students.                                   
Things are continuously changing, and I thank you for your understanding and flexibility. I encourage you to                                 
enroll your students in the Think Together Virtual after school program. Please feel free to reach out if you have                                       
any questions or concerns. The link provided below is the actual online Think Together enrollment form for                                 
Central Language Academy. 

As we are currently in a virtual environment, we want to make enrollment into our programs easy and                                   
accessible. Below you will find a link to Think Togethers’ enrollment application walkthrough video and the                               
online enrollment form.  To access the form and enroll your child in Think Together, please follow these steps: 

● Click on the link below 
● You will then need to enter your email address when prompted 
● Check your email and find a verification email from HelloSign 
● Click on the link in the HelloSign verification email 
● You will be directed to the enrollment application where you will need to fill out all required                                 

information 

Enrollment Application Walkthrough Video Link​: ​https://video.link/w/U2eP 

HelloSign Enrollment English Link​: ​https://app.hellosign.com/s/Lg6YI3NQ 

HelloSign Enrollment Spanish Link​: ​https://app.hellosign.com/s/HAAWj54K 

Thank you for choosing to be part of Think Together. We look forward to working together this next school year! 

  

Judy Mazel 
Site Coordinator 
909.331.1404 
omcentral@thinktogether.org 
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